
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

City of Ithaca 

 

The City of Ithaca will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00pm. or as soon thereafter as the agenda 

allows, on Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 129 W. Emerson, Ithaca, MI 48847 to take comment 

on Amendments to the Water Ordinance; Section 38-51 Cross Connections.   The 

proposed amendments may be viewed on the City website at www.ithacami.com or at 

City Hall.  If unable to attend via Zoom, written comments may be submitted to the City 

Clerk by 4:00pm. on May 3, 2021 at the above address or by email to clerk@ithacami.com.  

 

Cathy Cameron 

City Clerk 


